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CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
OCTOBR 20, 2011 

 
 
 
PRESENT:  Donald Burke, Janet Brown  
 
The meeting came to order @4:00pm at the home of Donald Burke, Chairman 
 
The minutes of the September 13th meeting were read and accepted by all. 
 
Donald Burke made the motion, seconded by Janet Brown to purchase a solar light for the flags at the 
Memorial Garden at Pine Grove Cemetery in the amount of $259.00.  The light has to be on the flag 
since it is flown 24hrs. 
 
Janet Brown made the motion, seconded by Donald Burke to have the American Legion purchase flag 
markers for the Veterans gravesites that need to be replaced in the cemeteries in the amount of 
$500.00. 
 
Mr. Gene Bilodeau will order both items. He said Bronze Flag Markets for Veterans are about $40.00 
each.  Thank you Gene for helping us get these projects done. 
 
Janet Brown made motion and seconded by Donald Burke to approve two cremation burials at Elizah 
Dow Cemetery, 127 Dudley Brook Road, Plot A3 Robert E. Sizemore, Col. US Air Force to include 
his wife Lillian E. Sizemore and their son, Matthew D. Sizemore.  Letter will be sent to Mrs. Sizemore 
in York, Maine. 
 
We received a letter from Stephen and Heidi Pope requesting two casket burials at Tristian Johnson 
Cemetery.  We need to look further into their request.  We will look at plot of cemetery, see if Town 
History have number of burials at that cemetery.  We will check with Attorney General Office in 
Concord to see if we can even consider this request.  We will have all information for our November 
meeting. 
 
We did not apply for CIP funds this year.  We have funds to replace fence at Sugar Hill – Eaton 
Cemetery.  To paint fence at Center Square and do stonewall at Oil Mill Cemetery. When these are all 
done we will look at all cemeteries for CIP Funds for 2013. 
 
We hope to meet with Donald Rogers to see if we can expand lots in East Weare and Johnson 
Cemetery. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:15pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Janet Brown, Secretary 
 


